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Letter dated 10 July 2000 from the President of the Security
Council to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 30 June 2000
(S/2000/645) concerning the use of funds in excess of requirements from previous
phases to fund humanitarian supplies to Iraq under subsequent phases, has been
brought to the attention of the members of the Security Council. They concur with
the recommendation contained in your report (S/2000/520), which was further
elaborated in your letter of 30 June 2000.

(Signed) Patricia Durrant
President of the Security Council


